
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 

Passenger helmet law estimated to save 100 million USD  

7 May 2014 – Phnom Penh, Cambodia 

On May 7, the Asia Injury Prevention (AIP) Foundation released the results of a study on the 
cost and life-savings of the passage and enforcement of a Cambodian passenger helmet law for 
adults and children. The announcement is part of a cross-agency effort to persuade the 
Cambodian government to immediately enact and enforce a draft traffic law mandating 
passenger helmet use.  
 
If the passenger helmet law is passed in 2014 and enforced in the beginning of 2015, helmet use 
rates among passengers are estimated to increase from seven percent to 55 percent in 2015 and 
by five percent each following year, reaching 80 percent by 2020. As a result, roughly 561 
fatalities will be prevented, 10,572 head injuries avoided, and $98,618,422 USD saved from 
2015 to 2020. 

“This analysis demonstrates why the new law is urgently needed in Cambodia,” said Pagna Kim, 
Country Director of AIP Foundation. “We encourage stakeholders, partners, and the media to 
utilize this evidence in their advocacy efforts for the government to approve and enforce the draft 
law to reach the target of 80 percent passenger helmet use by 2020.”   

“The study confirmed that the government is making the right move to have passengers, 
including children, mandated by law to wear helmets,” said H.E Poeu Maly, Secretary General of 
the National Road Safety Committee. “The law is now moving forward and we are stepping up 
our efforts with hope that it will soon be approved and enforced as our goal is to save many lives 
during the Decade of Action for Road Safety 2011-2020.” 
 
The model used by AIP Foundation to calculate life and cost-savings was adapted from those 
used in public health by the U.S Centers for Disease Control and Prevention. The study supports 
AIP Foundation’s efforts to improve passenger, including child, helmet use over the next two 
years with financial assistance from an international development agency and two charitable 
foundations. 
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About AIP Foundation  
 
The Asia Injury Prevention (AIP) Foundation is a U.S. registered 501 (c)(3) non-profit 
organization that uses public-private partnerships, public awareness education, and school-based 
programs to reduce the rate of traffic injuries and fatalities in developing countries. AIP 
Foundation has offices in Hanoi and Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam, Phnom Penh, Cambodia, 
Bangkok, Thailand, and Chengdu, China.  
 



 
 

In 2001, AIP Foundation built its non-profit helmet factory, Protec, which manufactures 
“tropical” helmets. These helmets are climate appropriate, safe and an affordable solution for 
motorcycle and bicycle users. A socially conscious organization, the factory employs the 
physically disabled and reinvests all profits to AIP Foundation’s road safety programs. 
 
In 2009, AIP Foundation, in collaboration with the FIA Foundation and the World Bank, 
launched the Global Helmet Vaccine Initiative (GHVI), an international coalition with the 
objective of “putting a helmet on every head in the Decade of Action for Road Safety (2011-
2020).”  
 
Visit AIP Foundation at www.asiainjury.org and connect with us on Twitter at @AIPFoundation 
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